


HAWKS RISE PTO


MONTHLY MEETING MINUTES

JANUARY 16TH, 2025


Call to Order 7:03 Stephanie Allen

Approval of Minutes – November 2024

1st- Erica Jerkins

2nd-Amie Marques

Treasurer’s Report – Carol Seagle- Box tops check is not reflected in the budgeting report but we 
did just receive the check. There was an AR rally deduction, Holiday Meal deductions, around 
100 helping hands were bought as well, CARE deduction- Wedding card to Ms. Corcaran (now 
Mrs. Taylor) and First Friday treats deduction. Spirit Sprint shirts are about to be paid for as well.

1st-Jessica Hof

2nd-Erica Jerkins

Principal’s Report – Mrs. Martin

Sending email to parents tomorrow that the art teacher has had to resign. Mrs. Scranton (current 
substitute) will be finishing out the year. Fully staffed for custodians, but down 2 PARAS. The PARA 
that was in Mrs. Booher’s class is now in Mrs. Deason’s class, still working on 2 more PARA’S. 
Testing has finished, data looks good. A review will be done to see if intervention groups need to 
be reconfigured. 

Committee Reports


	 Members At Large Report – Cheron Davis and Amie Marques 


Fundraising Reports 

Business Sponsors – Veronica Leljedal (vleljedal@gmail.com)


	 	 

PTO Outreach Reports


• AR Rally – Amie Marques (amie12085@gmail.com) Skating was a success, 3rd 
quarter is the magician again, 4th will be awards assembly


• At Home Helpers – Jamie Franz (jamiesfranz@gmail.com) 

• Book Fair Recap– Jessica Hof (jessicalhof@gmail.com) Awesome book fair! 

Couldn’t have done it without the amazing volunteers. Over $15000 made, got 
almost $5000 back for the media center. December is not a good time for book 
fair, it needs to be a different month. November is a good possibility.


• Box Tops – Chelsea Moas (chelseatmoas@gmail.com) The goal was $2000, and 
we are so close to that (like $7 away!)


• First Friday Friendship Lunches – Margo Hirons (hirons.margo@gmail.com) Ring 
pops next month


• Holiday Helping Hands Recap – Carol Seagle (carol.seagle@gmail.com) and 
Brianne Tanner (briannemtanner@hotmail.com) Thank you to everyone who 
donated, all the families were helped that needed it.


• Homeroom Parents – Chelsea Moas (chelseatmoas@gmail.com)
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• Silent Auction – Alexa Bayer (alexambayer@gmail.com) No in person event this 
year, online platforms are being looked at. Class baskets and in town donations 
will still be featured. Next week is the first meeting to get planning started. Maybe 
display baskets during carnival so that everyone can see them.


• Spirit Sprint – Katie Jourdan (ces3187@yahoo.com), Jill Hudson 
(jlstars1@gmail.com) Kicks off Friday, January 24th with the pep rally. Spirit Sprint is 
January 31. Sign up genius is up on Facebook and will be sent out in the Hawk 
Squawk. There will be parking lot excitement all week. Each grade has to raise 
$7500 to have their special run (bubbles/color).  Overall fundraising goals have 
some special incentives, like a principals race in inflatable costumes. Mr. Sadler is 
sending out pledge star tomorrow.


• Baking- Kelli Walton- Thank you firehouse for sponsoring December holiday 
teacher lunch, February is in the works for teacher treats.


• 5th Grade Graduation – Katie Newman (tenniskatie@gmail.com)

	 First Meeting January 23

	 	 	 	 

New Business


• Need – Chair for Carnival- End of April

• Tiger Rock will offer a martial arts mom class for $10 and donate the whole thing back to 

the school- We will see how it goes with Deerlake first and circle back next month.


	 

Adjournment

7:32- Stephanie Allen

1st- Jessica Hof

2nd-Erica Jerkins


Thank you for coming!
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